
Village of Sardinia
151 Maple Avenue 
PO Box 27 
Sardinia, Ohio 45171 
Ph: 937-446-3807 

Bill North, Mayor    Amy Mason, Administrator        Maria Palm, Fiscal Officer 

April 30, 2024 

The Honorable Brad Wenstrup 
Representative, District 2
US House of Representatives
170 North Main Street 
Peebles, OH 45660 

Dear Mr. Wenstrup: 

I am writing today in support of the Village of Sardinia’s proposed Wastewater Treatment Plant (WWTP) and 
Lift Station Improvements. The Village is struggling to keep our WWTP and support systems functioning. 
Clean water is one of our residents’ fundamental needs and this infrastructure is critical to our community’s 
future. Unfortunately given our dire financial constraints, we find ourselves in a nearly impossible position. We 
must keep providing this basic human service to our residents, but we cannot afford to make the necessary 
improvements to do so. 

The Village recognizes the criticality of this project and is pledging $140,202 (or 20%) toward the total project 
cost of $701,010. We are asking your strongest support for our funding request of $560,808 so we can make 
these urgent repairs to our wastewater treatment system.

Sincerely,

Amy G. Mason 

Amy G. Mason, Administrator 


